
From: David Tillotson
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: RE: Notice re Resumption of Full Power
Date: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 10:04:57 AM

Thanks. Station WXVT, Facility ID 25236, Greenville, MS has resumed full
power operations.
 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 7:08 AM
To: 'David Tillotson'
Subject: RE: Notice re Resumption of Full Power
 
An email will suffice. 
 
From: David Tillotson [mailto:dtlaw67@starpower.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 5:34 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: Notice re Resumption of Full Power
 
Hossein
 
The electronic forms relating to special temporary authority provide for
giving notice when a station that is temporarily dark resumes operations,
but the forms do not provide for giving notice that a station that has
obtained an STA for reduced power operation has resumed full power.
 Do you want to be notified of such resumption?  If so, will an email
notice do?
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